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Dear School District of Beloit Families and Staff,

I hope that all of you had a wonderful, enjoyable summer break and

are ready to dive into the 2025-2026 school year with an end goal in

mind. The staff and I have been eagerly preparing for every student's

return. We are committed to providing a safe, supporting learning

environment for every student. Focusing on the basics: attendance,

learning and improved behavioral outcomes for all.

School success starts with regular attendance and every day counts! You are an important piece of

the student achievement puzzle and we are so grateful that you have chosen to partner with the

School District of Beloit. Attend upcoming Back to School Nights to learn how to best support

your student.

As a reminder, we will have a staggered start to this school year. Bridging grades 4K, K5, 6 and 9

will start on September 2nd to allow them to get oriented to their new learning enironments,

creating a smooth transition. All other grades will be welcomed on September 3rd. While there will

be some changes (staff, policy, building), our dedication to ensure your child's safety remains a

priority. We are eager to hit the ground running towards your child's success.

Our district theme for 2025-2026 is MOVING TOGETHER, and with you partnering with us, we can

accomplish great things this school year.



In service,

Dr. Willie E. Garrison II

School District of Beloit Superintendent

SDB Back to School Nights are right around the corner! Please take advantage of this opportunity

to discover more about the 2025-2026 academic school year, meet your child's teachers, learn daily

routines and understand classroom espectations. This is also a chance to discuss how parents

can stay informed about their child's progress and establish a strong connection between home

and school, thus setting the stage for a successful academic year.

Back to School Night for Elementary is August 27, 2025 from 4:30-6:00 PM.

Middle and High Schools will host Back to School Night on August 28, 2025 from 5:00-7:00 PM.



Staggered schol start info

The 2025-2026 school year student calendar is attached for your convenience. Feel free to

download it as a guide for school closures and other important school information.





2025-26 Calendar.pdf Download

278.3 KBinsert_drive_filePDF

The School District of Beloit Athletics and Activities Office, in

conjunction with Snap! Mobile, has created an app dedicated to all

things Athletics and Activities at BMHS. The app can be

downloaded from your app store on your phone. The app is called

BMHS Athletics and Activities.

Within the app you can find schedules for our upcoming events,

BMHS Family HQ (with coach contacts, athletics registration link),

a link to purchase digital tickets, a link to our BSN apparel store,

maps to locate our various facilities around the stateline area, and more.

Additionally, BMHS athletic events will utilize digital ticketing only in the 25-26 school year. No

cash will be accepted for tickets. We received positive feedback from fans when we introduced it

last school year. Digital tickets can be purchased via our GoFan website. This can be accessed in

the Athletics App by usint the 'TICKETS' tile or you can go directly to our BMHS GoFan Ticketing

page and purchase single game tickets. Contact our Athletic Director, Dan Gratz for more

information.
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